


5. OPEN DISCUSSION:

The Task Force discussed inviting other individuals to the Task Force. They included
Travis May, Kevin McGuire and a possible invitation to the General Manager of Blue
Ridge Landfill. The group had no objections to Travis and Kevin however, it was
discussed that Blue Ridge Landfill would only be invited at meetings where specific
information is requested from them.

The Task Force also discussed setting up a training for area residents whereby individuals
learn how to differentiate between and describe different categories of smells in order to
help identify the odor problem.

6. NEXT MEETING:

The next regular meeting will take place in two weeks on May 11, 2016, at 6:00 PM at
the Pearland Convention and Visitors Bureau Conference Room.

7. ADJOURNMENT;

The meeting was adjourned at 7:21 PM.
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